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TRADITIONAL AFFAIRS, DEPARTMENT OF

NOTICE  2913 OF 2024 

General Notices • Algemene Kennisgewings

DEPARTMENT OF TRADITIONAL AFFAIRS

PUBLICATION OF TRADITIONAL AND KHOI-SAN LEADERSHIP BILL, 2024, FOR 
PUBLIC COMMENT 

The Minister of Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs, Mr V F Hlabisa, 
hereby extends the public comment period in respect of the Traditional and Khoi-San 
Leadership Bill, 2024, as published under General Notice No. 2859, in Government 
Gazette No. 51657 of 29 November 2024 to 28 February 2025. j 

Traditional and Khoi-San leaders, organised local government, municipalities, 
interested parties and institutions are invited to submit written comments on the Bill 
before/on 28 February 2025. All comments must be submitted in the format below 
using the contact details provided: 

NAME AND CONTACT 
DETAILS 
[Please provide the name of 
the person or body who 
submits the comment and 
contact details, preferably e-
mail address] 

CLAUSE 
COMMENTED ON 
[Please indicate 
which particular 
clause of the Bill the 
comments relate to]   

PROPOSAL 
[Please provide a clear 
proposal on how the 
particular clause should 
be amended] 

MOTIVATION 
[Please provide 
detailed motivation 
for the proposed 
amendment]  

Postal address:  
Director-General  
Department of Traditional Affairs 
Private Bag X22 
ARCADIA 
0083 
(Attention: Ms R S Mogaladi) 

E-mail: legislation@cogta.gov.za




